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PARIS TRIP INFORMATION 

January 2024 Letter 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Well, I can’t believe we have reached 2024 – the year we head off to Paris! With only 
20 weeks to go we will start providing additional information. A copy of all letters are 
being emailed and handed out as a paper copy. If you misplace information there will 
be a folder on the website with all letters in (labelled Paris 2024). 
 
Please note this is only the start of information and lots more will follow! 
 
Who is going? 
 
Mrs Tomlinson, Mr Kindon, Mrs Harrop, Mrs Ashworth, Mrs Berry, Mrs Cavanagh, Mrs 
Woods, and Mrs Clarke.  
(Green denotes first aiders) 

 
Passport  
 
Please ensure your child’s passport details are on ParentPay (this is requested when 
you make payment on Paris Part 1 – deadline is 31st March 2024 for passport 
details). Once you have done this you need to come into school and show the 
passport to Miss Holden in Key Stage 2 office on a Monday or Tuesday – this will 
need to be between 3:30pm-4:00pm. Please note passports must have at least 6 full 
months left on them at the time of travel. 
 
Global Healthcare Card 
 
FREE GHIC – if your child does not have one you need to get one from the NHS 
website: 
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-
health-insurance-card-ghic/.  
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Planning Ahead for Spending Money 
 
Children can bring the following: 
 
Name labelled zip up wallet with: 
£20 cash 
€50 cash  
Maximum of €150 loaded onto a child’s payment card (approx. £130)  
 
For example: 
Go Henry, Rooster (Natwest), Revolut – check they can be used abroad 

 
They will all need a small ‘cross the body’ wallet so they don’t fall out of pockets – 
examples below. They must close fully with a zip. Children will also need a small 
backpack. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Save the Dates – Compulsory Information Evenings  
 
It is very important for an adult and child to attend both of these meetings. 
 
Thursday 14th March 5:30pm – full itinerary will be shared   
 
Thursday 16th May 5:30pm – further information including question and 

answer sessions 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson  
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